FAASTeam presents:

Human Factors Teamwork and Situational Awareness

Event Details
This is a two hour workshop designed for CFI's,
DPE's and future CFI's. This will continue the Wed, Mar 27, 2024 at 18:00 EST
Human Factor Series, with a focus on Teamwork Million Air FBO
and Situational Awareness. Teaching Teamwork fiton Alr

and Situational Awareness is one of the greatest 16 Jetway Drive
challenges for flight instructors. Teamwork is not Albany, NY

just a factor for multi-crew aircraft. It applies to

single pilot operations as well. Identifying the

high performance characteristics of pilots and

helping them incorporate these traits SR Tias

into developing good habits, becomes a critical Contact: ADINA MARIE PAPP

part of training. Pilots who incorporate these
traits into pre, post, and in-flight resources
before every fight, demonstrate a high level of
risk management. Situational Awareness involves
accurate understanding of what is going on
around us, and knowing what is going to happen
next. This workshop will examine best practices
through small group discussion, case study
investigations, to help instructors infuse
teamwork and situation awareness into each
lesson.

(518) 785-2054
adina.papp@faa.gov
Select #: EA01127596
FPM Adina PAPP n/a



Million Air FBO is located South of the Main Terminal Building on
Jetway Drive at the Albany, NY Airport. The meeting will be held in
the upstairs conference room of the Million Air FBO.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



